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Dear Sir, 

RECEIVED 
13 MAY 2009 

LEGAL, CONSTITUTIOIW.ANO 
ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

COMMITTEE 

I thank you for the material updates provided, and offer the 
following observations, in respect to the task that has been 
msandated to your committee.· 

I note, in the submissions provided in the draft furnished, a 
tendancy to dilute our National identity, which is Australian. 

We are a Nation of migrants, and it is a nonsence, to entertain 
the "Race, gender, language, religion, political; or other 
opinion, to life security of the person Etc Etc. 

The full preamble goes into such ideallistic detail, as to become 
farsical. Morality, marriage, parenthood, and then the unborn. 
We are a Nation that provides for the subsidised slaughter of the 
unwanted, unborn, from Government revenues. Certain State admini
strations, have extended the tolerences further, than the lawful 
precedents set by our courts. To persevere with such idealistic 
nonsence, will in no way enhanse the Nation or its people. It . 
will most certainly, return to embarrass, the members of the task 
force, evaluating and recommending~ 

I would hope persons of the calibre of Geoffrey Blaney, will make 
submissions. For I fear the direction in which the Committee is 
heading, will simply further aggravate the Nation of Tribes, he 
observed, as being a consequence of the Multicultural concepts, 
that have failed in so many Nation States. 

I am mindful of a fine Immigrant Australlian, Arvi Parbo. In 1996 
he was the nominee at the launch of a book titled, Multicultural 
Australia. UNless every member of your committee, has read this 
work, ~~~ are denying themselves, the objective evaluation, of 
the conce·pt, that appears to be paramount in the considerations 
to date. Yes, we should acknowledge the Aborigihal and Islander 
previous ~nhabitants of the land Australia. The migrant, who was 
to become, Sir Arvi Parbo, observed that Australians, should not 
only be ~ble to say, what they think. They should be encouraged 
to expr·ess their views. Sadly, this has become more difficult of 
recent times, where religious and ethnic isolationists, have been 
inclined to use or misuse, the courts, to discourage honest and 
relevant views to be expressed and Arvis objective, of (Many 
cultures, one Australia! ) has been diluted further. 

I trust your collective good sense, will ensure, we do not by 
chance or by design, become the Nation of Tribes, Blaney spoke 
of , and that the term New Australian, will be used with the 
pride, we apprentice, immigrant Australians,.felt, when the true 
developrn8nt of the young Australia, was benefiting by virtue of 
the many cultures, that distilled into true and united Aussies. 

REgards'''L -- ~'\ 
Tom K~ ,.....-> 




